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A few months ago I shared the story of one of the escorts at the Manor St.
Planned Parenthood, named Vicky. I just got an update today. Her last day at
Planned Parenthood was on Friday. She has completed her training and got
her certification to work as a behavioral analyst at a center for troubled youth.
She had a very troubled upbringing herself. She's a single mother with five
kids, so she didn't believe in abortion for herself, but at the same time without
excusing abortion, knows the difficulty of being a single mother of five. We
pray for Vicky and her children as she begins this new phase of her life's
journey.

And as always, we pray for mothers and their unborn children, that they may
find the strength and faith and support they need.



